STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

:J.,:gm.c:J HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
e S-4--2g
ecember 13, 1991
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(505) 393-6161

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
P.0. Drawer 130
Artesia, HNM 88211

Attn: Jerry E. Buckles

Re: Exxon Federal SWD #3-C
Sec. 19, T19S, R33E

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy from the BLM of their approval of the
above-referenced re-entry of the Hudson & Hudson Saunders A #1
for a disposal well.

This is to advise that the OCD has not as yet approved this well

for disposal and as I understand from David Catanach in our Santa Fe
office it will be set for hearing in January 1992. Any re-entry work
commenced prior to the hearing will be at your own risk.

Very truly yours,
OIL~CONSERVATIQN DIVISION
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Jerry\gexton
Supervisor, District I
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